
 

 
2 February 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Outdoor Learning Days 
 
Next week, all classes will be taking their learning outdoors for the day. They will take part in a 
range of activities, in the school grounds, and will be utilising our fantastic outdoor classroom. The 
activities will include their outdoor PE lesson for the week. The allocated day for each year group is 
as follows: 
 
Monday  7 February Year 3  
Wednesday  9 February Year 4  
Thursday  10 February Year 5 
Friday  11 February Year 6 
 

 
All pupils need to come to school in outdoor PE kit. They will also need a suitable winter coat, 
hat, scarf and gloves and a sturdy pair of water proof shoes to change into (wellies are ideal). 
 
There will be no changes to lunchtime arrangements. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

Amy Fry 
 

Deputy Headteacher  


